
 

 

LA PLAYA TRAIL ASSOCIATION  
Preserving the History of Point Loma 

PRESENTS 
High Hopes for La Playa Trail 

During the Mexican Era 

by Rick Kennedy 
Professor, Point Loma Nazarene University 

Between 1825 and 1835 things were progressing well for Mexican California. La 
Playa Trail, which is now Rosecrans Street, was an avenue of high hopes for a fully 
functioning, open-minded well-run society.  Historians have long over emphasized 
some problematic issues to justify the United States conquest in 1846, but if we 
focus on the early decades of Mexican rule in Point Loma and Old Town we will 
recognize a good situation getting better. 

 
Tuesday, June 17, 2025  5:30 pm at Point Loma Assembly 

Point Loma Assembly 3035 Talbot Street, Point Loma  $10 Suggested Donation at the door 

Laplayatrail.org 


